
PTM Report- Class III 

Together may we give our children the roots to grow and the wings to fly! 

Keeping the above in mind a Parent Teacher Meeting for class III was held on     
1st December 2018. The platform provided an opportunity for both parents and 
teachers to discuss the students’ progress and find ways to work together to ensure 
a holistic development of the students. An exhaustive feedback was shared by the 
class teachers with an aim to bring out the best in the child.  

Parents also got an opportunity to view the various activities done in the class 
through journals displayed by the teachers and a vivid powerpoint presentation. 

Parents appreciated the school for inculcating a sense of discipline and confidence 
in the students  thereby laying a strong foundation for their future development. 

 


